SEPTEMBER 14™ THROUGH DECEMBER 31°7

The Kemper County School District will now be
operating under Summer Food Service Program
guidelines from September 14 - December 31, 2020.

All children 18 years of age and under are eligible to receive
a nutritious breakfast and lunch meal at no cost to them.

This institution is an equal opportunity provider



